
Boardroom Matters’ website uses cookies 
We use certain cookies to enhance your viewing experience and to provide information concerning the type of 
content accessed. A cookie can identify both the user and the browser, and can be left on the user’s device 
indefinitely. When the user’s browser returns to the same website, the cookie connects with the domain and 
shares with it the data it has collected or stored about that user. 

What are cookies? 
Cookies comprise small data files, which are placed on the user’s desktop computer, notebook computer or 
handheld device, such as a smartphone or tablet, when the individual visits a website. 

There are three main types, known as first-party, second-party and third-party cookies. For the purposes of our 
website, we use a mixture of first-party and third-party cookies.  

When you first use the Boardroom Matters website a cookie popup will appear to ask for your consent for us to 
use cookies. You can refuse to accept certain cookies by clicking left on the toggle switches and refusing all of 
the cookies apart from necessary cookies which are also known as essential cookies.  

These necessary cookies are exempt from the cookie rules and do not need your consent. This is because 
necessary cookies help make a website usable by enabling basic functions like page navigation and access to 
secure areas of the website. The website cannot function properly without these cookies.  

You may also be able to use the setting on your browser which allows you to refuse the setting of cookies. 
However, if you select this option, you may be unable to access certain parts of our website. 

How we use cookies 

The Boardroom Matters website uses cookies to analyse web traffic, remember you for when you next visit our 
website and also to provide protection from hackers. 

A cookie does not give Boardroom Matters access to your device or any information about you, other than the 
data you choose to share with us. 
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